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Ventana Television Inc. is the licensee of W44CL-D in Roanoke, VA.  On June 27, 2017 

Ventana was notified by T-Mobile of its intent to begin operations in the Roanoke area (PEA 

#228) by October 31, 2017. 

On September 1, 2017 a displacement application with waiver request was filed (file 

#0000029617) to move to channel 32.  Concurrently an STA application (file #0000029638) was 

filed to request operations on channel 32.  That STA was granted on 09/20/2017 as W32EW-D. 

The station was rebuilt and returned to the air on December 15, 2017 on channel 32 and resumed 

its normal service. 

That STA has now expired and Ventana is requesting an additional six month STA with the same 

parameters as previously to allow it to promptly resume serving the public until the Special 

Displacement Filing Window is completed and action can be taken on the underlying 

displacement application. 


